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Attend- ance 

Please inform the school office if 
your child is unable to attend school 

by 9.15am each morning.  Many 
thanks 

 

Newsletter—Summer 

           

Our May ‘Right of the Month’ is Article 27 

You have the right to a good Standard of 

Living 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you had a fun and relaxing Easter break and are looking forward to the Summer Term. 

This term our class topic is ‘Revolutionary Victorians ’.  We will launch the topic in a couple of 

weeks by inviting you to meet some revolutionary Victorians and attend our Victorian Tea party.

(more information to follow). 

Last Term it was wonderful to see so many parents visiting us and sharing knowledge, expertise 

and passion. So if you have any knowledge, interests or skills that you would like to share with us 

regarding our topic then please get in touch. 

If you have any worries or concerns during the term, please email/call the office and I will give 

you a call back.   

King Regards, Mrs Garcia 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fabs.twimg.com%2Ficons%2Fapple-touch-icon-192x192.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fgiucruciani&docid=W13Q1vH9BIt__M&tbnid=O3wRlPqgEEbBDM%3A&vet=1&w=192&h=192&safe=strict&bih=930&biw=1280&ved=0a


This term, we will be celebrating... 

Date Event Location 

May 1st 
Local and Community History 

Month  
School 

May 5th - Coronation Party  School 

May 1oth - Yr 4/5 Victorian T Party School 

May 15th - Walk to School Week School 

June  - Pride Month School 

June 5th  - World Environment Day School 

June 

23rd 
- Sports Day - FP am, KS2 pm  School 

 

Class Information 

PPA  

My PPA (Planning, Preparation and Assessment) time is on 

Tuesday AM—The children will be with Mrs Thomas for liter-

acy and Numeracy. 

PE will take place every  Monday and Thursday.Please send 

your child to school wearing their PE kit on these days. 

school t-shirt, school jumper, leggings/joggers/shorts and 

trainers. 

Outdoor Learning 

Our outdoor learning sessions will be every fortnight on a 

Monday. Please make sure your child has wellies on this day. 

Homework  

Please follow the Homework menu which will be posted on 

Seesaw shortly. 

Remember our Homework Club is also available to complete 

tasks 

Please encourage your child to complete homework regularly 

and learn spellings . 

Spelling 

Spellings will be sent out on a Monday for children to learn 

ready for a test on Friday.  

Times Tables 

Children will be tested on their multiplication tables weekly.  

Children will work on rapid recall of the multiplication and 

division facts of each multiplication table. J2Blast is a great 

way to work on your target table and will be used regularly in 

school as a tool to learn multiplication tables. 

Reading Books 

Please encourage your child to read at home every 

day.Return reading books and reading record to school daily. 

Fruit  

The fruit trolley is now  available. Fruit is 30p per day to buy.  

Or send your child with a piece of fruit to eat at break times.  

Children will only be able to eat fruit at break time. 

Remember that we are a Healthy School, so no squash or fiz-

zy drinks just water. 

Please see the School  Newsletters for addi-

tional whole school calendar dates and follow 

the Headteacher’s Blog and Seesaw 

 

Please follow us on Twitter @penclawdd 

We regularly update Twitter with lots of pictures of the fabulous 

things that are going on in and around our school.   


